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JULY 11, 2020 APPEAL	

 

 
Please read the following appeal to your congregation before collecting the COVID-19 
Response Offering on July 11. 
 

APPEAL: 
 
When a crisis strikes, it’s an opportunity for us as a church to reach out and help 
others. Today a special offering will be collected worldwide for COVID-19 Response. 
Its purpose is to help communities devastated by this pandemic. If you haven’t 
already done so, we ask you at this time to write “COVID-19 Response” on your tithe 
envelope. 

 
All COVID-19 Response offerings will go to the church’s world divisions and fields to 
fund initiatives to help those suffering from this pandemic. Masks. Essential 
supplies. Counseling . . . Whatever it takes. 
 
Every donation makes a difference! 

 
PRAYER: 

 
Dear Heavenly Father, please bless this offering so that by giving it we can share 
Christ’s love not only in word, but also in tangible acts of love. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Download graphics for social media and posters from AdventistMission.org/offering. 
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